DIGOS WATER DISTRICT
NOTICE TO PROCEED

22 June 2023

JOCELYN CHIU CHUA

Managing Director

Philippine Valve Manufacturing Company
1033 Del Monte Ave., SFDM

Quezon City

Ma’am:

Notice is hereby given to PHILIPPINE VALVE MANUFACTURING COMPANY that contract may
proceed on the procurement of Lot B (Water Meter % dia. (15mm) Class B) Materials for New
Service Connection effective on June 26, 2023.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible to perform the services stipulated under the

approved contract.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space

provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to Digos Water District.

Very truly yours,

FEL o)

General Manager — ==
. lacknowledge receipt of this Notice

Name of Bidder/Representative & Signature

Date of Receipt
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